


BOOK NOW > 

Want to secure
another spot

soon?

A SWEET CELEBRATION AT
RESPITE WITH LINDA

Birthdays are always special, and this one
was no exception! Knowing the birthday

boy’s favourite treat, Caramel Cheesecake,
Linda made sure it was on the menu. After a
dinner of homemade mini pizzas, everyone

joined in for a round of Happy Birthday,
followed by a slice of delicious cheesecake

to celebrate the occasion. A simple but
lovely way to celebrate birthdays.
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Saturday was a day full of activity! After
morning tea at home, we set off for Sheep
Station Creek Conservation Reserve. One of
our friends, an insect enthusiast, was in his
element spotting and sharing some fascinating
finds along the way. We took a stroll through
the bush tracks, soaking in the sights and
sounds of nature.
Next stop: Burpengary Aquatic Centre, where
we explored the new Splash Pad before
refuelling with a sausage sizzle lunch. The
afternoon was spent in the Mushroom Pool,
playing and diving for rings, a great way to
cool off and wrap up the day!
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Share Your Experience with
us on Google >

BUSHWALKS, BUGS & A SPLASH
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Share Your Experience with
us  on Google >

FROM ENCHANTED TABLES TO
BOUNCY FUN

Sunday took us to Redcliffe Library for a
session with the Magic Tables (Tovertafel),
where interactive projections had us popping
bubbles, catching ladybirds spinning spinning
tops, and working through different games
and levels. We took turns with 2 groups of 3
using the tables. One groups played games on
the tables while the other group explored the
library. Two of our crew were delighted to join
in with story time. Our visit to the library was a
fun and engaging experience for everyone.

From there, we headed to Scarborough Beach
where we discovered a fairy door in the trunk
of a tree. We then headed for the Jumping
Pillow, followed by a simple but delicious lunch
—hot chip sandwiches. A great mix of activity
and relaxation to round out the day!

https://g.page/r/CZzGy-tE7D_dEB0/review
https://g.page/r/CZzGy-tE7D_dEB0/review
https://g.page/r/CZzGy-tE7D_dEB0/review
https://g.page/r/CZzGy-tE7D_dEB0/review
https://g.page/r/CZzGy-tE7D_dEB0/review


ANSWER 5 MIN SURVEY HERE

Time to Book: Secure Your Child's Spot for an
Exciting Start to 2025!

You’ve seen our January to March 2025
Adventure Blueprint—now’s the perfect time
to turn those plans into action! With creative
activities, bushland explorations, and plenty
of fun in store, these weekends are designed

to give your child a memorable experience
while you enjoy a well-deserved break. Don’t
wait too long—spots fill quickly! Secure your

child’s place today and let the adventures
begin. View the Adventure Blueprint here.
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